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 The Holy Family Prayer Program began August 4 at the 133rd 

Supreme Convention in Philadelphia. This program features an 

image of the Holy Family. Each Knights of Columbus jurisdiction 

received several Holy Family images, which will be the center-

piece of prayer services conducted in churches and council 

meeting places throughout the Order for the duration of the pro-

gram. 

The Holy Family Prayer Program is the 17th Marian Prayer Pro-

gram sponsored by the Knights of Columbus, beginning with the 

first program – honoring Mary under her title of Our Lady of Gua-

dalupe - in 1979. In preparation for the 1982 Centennial of the 

Order, the second prayer program was initiated, which high-

lighted the Holy Family. Since then, the Blessed Mother has 

been honored by her Knights under her titles of Our Lady of Per-

petual Help, Our Lady of Czestochowa, Our Lady of Pochaiv, Our 

Lady of the Assumption, Our Lady of the Rosary and Our Lady of 

Charity. 

These Orderwide programs of Marian Prayer have gathered to-

gether more than 16 million people at some 140,000 prayer 

services conducted at local councils and parishes. 

District Deputy John Joyce is pictured presenting the Icon to St. 

Pius X Seniors Ministry Leader Shelley Kreber. 
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Our council is participating in the semi-annual Belk Charity Day 

Sale being held on November 4, 2017, from 6—10 am. 

Tickets are being sold at Belk by your brother knights.  All ticket 

sales proceeds are retained by the council for their chartable 

works. 

Last year the council was able to fulfill all request for monies from  

outside agencies. 

The council was able to support one seminarian, Patrick Walsh, 

with a $1500.00 check to help him with his living and incidental 

expenses.  We hope to do the same this year. 

Contact Ed Calouri for more information and time slots so you can 

participate. 

Ed’s contact information: ecalouri@triad.rr.com or 336-707-2475. 

Contact Ed today to do your part by helping with the sale. 

 October 2017  

Warren & Karen Duhaime 

Check our website under  

Family/Knight of the month for a complete biographic of this great family 

 http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm  

 

 October 2017 

Walt Edwards 

Check our website under  

Family/Knight of the month for a complete biographic of this knight 

 http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm  

 
October Living Rosary 

The council’s church director, S. K. Chris Mierez,  conducted a living rosary on October 8, 

2017, following the 9:00 am Mass.   

Each person who attended represented a bead of the rosary.   

S. K. Greg Rachal, catechist, brought his entire class with many of their parents to the cere-

mony.  

On display for the rosary was the Icon of the Holy Family. 

The rosary is said by the council on the second Sunday of every month after the 9:00 am 

Mass.   

 

http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm
http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm


Knights of Columbus 

2210 N Elm St. 

Greensboro, NC 27408 

Phone: 336-202-5378 

Fax: 336-897-7818 

E-mail: avarsikoc@gmail.com 

We are on the web! 

www.stpiusxcouncil11101.org 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 11101 

    Mission Statement 

We, the Knights of Columbus family of North Carolina, formed out of the inspiration and love of Father Mi-
chael J. McGivney, are a welcoming, Eucharist-centered, and culturally diverse Order of Catholic gentle-
men. 

Together, with the involvement of our families, we strive to exemplify our Order’s principles of charity, unity, 
fraternity, and patriotism. As stewards of our Order’s legacy, we endeavor to answer His call in solidarity 
with the priesthood, respecting life, defending of our faith and family and serving our fellow man.  

North Carolina Knights of Columbus 

We Are Called 

Raising Awareness About Life Insurance 

Each September since 2003 has been designated as Life Insur-

ance Awareness Month. Like most awareness-raising campaigns, 

Life Insurance Awareness Month was created because there is an 

overwhelming lack of understanding of life insurance, its uses, its 

benefits, and its variations among the general public. Each year, 

the Life Insurance Market Research Association (LIMRA) puts out 

the results from a recent survey, and unfortunately, the numbers 

they report continue to be discouraging.  

A recent survey found that more than 75 percent of people polled 

did not have a personal financial advisor, even though 68 percent 

of them said their opinion of the current economic conditions was 

somewhat unfavorable or very unfavorable.  

In other words, a majority of those surveyed were uncomfortable 

with the economy and the uncertainty it brings, yet they did not 

seek professional assistance. Maybe they spoke with their friends 

and family? Maybe they hoped the instability would go away on its 

own? Maybe they did not know to whom to turn? 

If you fall into this category, please remember that as a member of 

the Knights of Columbus, you have a full-time, professional agent 

you can call your own. My primary responsibility is the care and 

service of your family’s financial future; planning, life insurance, 

retirement and long-term care needs. I’ll answer your questions 

because I want your decisions to be informed ones. I want to help. 

Brother Knights helping brother Knights and their families!! 

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did not buy life 

insurance because they worry about “making the wrong decision.” 

Talk with me, your field agent, and, afterwards, you’ll understand 

that the only wrong deci-

sion was not getting to-

gether sooner to protect 

your family’s future.  

May God bless  

 


